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SHARE YOUR 
THOUGHTS ABOUT LTD
We want to hear from you! Take LTD’s 
annual customer satisfaction survey 
now through April 30 to tell us how 
we’re doing. Whether you use the 
buses frequently, occasionally, or 
hardly at all, we want to hear from 
you! People who complete the survey 
will be entered to win a $100 gift card 
to Fred Meyer. The survey takes 3–5 
minutes to complete and is available 
March 27–April 30. Printed surveys 
are available upon request at the 
Customer Service Center and can be 
returned there once completed. 

Take the ABBG survey. 

A GREAT CAREER FOR YOU 
AND YOUR FAMILY
Working at Lane Transit District is more than a 
job. It’s a career. Many of our teammates have 
been connecting our community for years. Each 
employee has a story to tell – a story about how 
they got here and where they are going. Get to 
know the LTD team, view our open positions and 
apply today! 

Learn more about jobs at LTD and apply online.

ENDLESS SUMMER FUN 
WITH LTD’S FREE  
STUDENT TRANSIT PASS
As the school year comes to an end, Lane Transit 
District wants to remind students to get their 
free Student Transit Pass before summer break. 
All K-12 students in public, private, charter, and 
home schools across Lane County are eligible 
for the Student Transit Pass program. Students 
and parents can visit their school’s office to get 
an electronic tap card or information about how 
to use the Umo Mobility app to redeem a Student 
Transit Pass. Students must get their bus pass 
before the last day of school to continue riding 
the bus for free all summer long.

For more information visit your school’s office  
or LTD’s Student Pass webpage.

 

HIRING BUS OPERATORS

https://www.ltd.org/customer-service-survey/
https://www.ltd.org/careers/
https://www.ltd.org/student-pass/
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HAPPY EARTH MONTH!
Earth Day is Every Day at LTD

Earth Day was first observed in 1970 to bring awareness to air and water 
pollution. Now, more than a billion people around the world join together on April 
22 to advocate for action, environmental justice, and policy change. At LTD, we’re 
committed to making Earth Day initiatives and environmental justice a year-round 
effort. We are meeting the urgent need to address climate change by committing 
to eliminate fossil fuels from our fleet by 2035 and encouraging our community 
to choose public transportation, biking, and walking. When you choose transit, 
you are participating in climate action. Thanks for joining us as we work toward 
creating a more connected, sustainable, and equitable community.

Learn more about Sustainability at LTD.

PLANET-FRIENDLY 
EMPLOYEE PERKS

Celebrate Earth Month with your employees 
by offering a new perk that helps our 
environment: bus passes! LTD’s Group 
Pass Program allows organizations to 
purchase bus passes for 100% of their 
employees or residents at a low monthly 
rate (billed quarterly). 

To learn more and enroll in the Group Pass 
Program, email: Theresa.Brand@LTD.org

Saturday, April 22

https://www.ltd.org/sustainability-at-ltd/
https://www.ltd.org/group-pass/
https://www.ltd.org/group-pass/
mailto:Theresa.Brand%40LTD.org?subject=Group%20Pass%20Program
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PUBLIC MEETINGS
LTD offers multiple ways to attend, watch and participate 

in LTD’s public meetings. Attend in person at the LTD 

Administrative Office at 3500 East 17th Avenue, or watch 

the meetings via Zoom, on local channel 21, or stream on 

Eugene Metro TV’s YouTube channel.

Board Work Session
Wednesday, April 5

5:30-7:30 p.m.

Please visit  LTD’s public meeting schedule for the 

most up-to-date calendar.

Board of Directors
Wednesday, April 19

5:30-7:30 p.m.

BUSINESS ACCESS 
TRANSIT (BAT) LANE 
IMPROVEMENTS ON 
EMX LINES
This spring, LTD is improving road 
signage and markings to make it 
easier for personal vehicle drivers 
and EmX buses to share the road 
and access businesses. Stay tuned 
for more details on roadway safety 
improvements LTD is making on its 
EmX bus lines.

COMING SOON!

Follow LTD on Social Media
Stay up-to-date on the latest news and 
announcements about LTD. Click on 
icons to follow or find them on the  
LTD social media page.

https://www.ltd.org/events-calendar?cat=43
https://www.facebook.com/LaneTransit
https://www.instagram.com/lanetransit.district/
https://www.youtube.com/c/lanetransitdistrict
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lane-transit-district/
https://twitter.com/LaneTransit
https://www.ltd.org/social-media/

